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Hey there LMS Families,

Memorial Day weekend is here, and when we come back on Tuesday (Monday we’re closed for the

Holiday) there are only 10 days left of school until summer vacation. Be sure to check in with your child

about upcoming dates, things that need to be returned to school, as well as any communications

coming your way from teachers and staff. There are a lot of things happening in the next few weeks and

we want to make sure you are all aware. We’ve already had some pretty amazing spring field trips, and

we have a few more planned for the last few weeks. I hope you all have a safe and Happy Memorial Day.

The last day of school, Monday, June 12th will be an early release day for students. Grades

3-5 at 11:30, and Grades 6-8 at 12:00. We will be serving breakfast and a bag lunch to go on

that day.

End of Year Library Book Return

All school library books are due back TODAY - Friday, May 26th. Students with books still out will

receive a letter with the unreturned titles on Friday, June 2nd to help you look at home.

If your child feels they turned a book in, please email Ms. West (mwest@rsu23.org) and she will double

check the library shelves. Thank you for helping us keep a well stocked library for our students by

returning all library books before the end of the school year.

LMS Podcast Memo

This is the last podcast episode with our grade 8 team. Be sure to check it out. They are working to hand

the production responsibilities over to a new team for our 23-24 school year, and that team is going to

plan our final episodes of the year.

Lost & Found

We have many items in our lost and found. If you think your child has lost some items, please

encourage them to check over the items just outside the gymnasium. Thank you!

A reminder of a few upcoming dates:

● Monday 5/29 - Memorial Day - No School

● Wednesday 5/31 - End of year LMS concert

● Friday 6/9 - Grade 8 Promotion 6:00PM

● Monday 6/12 - Last day of school - EARLY RELEASE DAY

Have a wonderful Memorial Day Weekend!

#OOBGULLS

Matt Foster
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